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School Days, School Days.  School is back in session so watch your speed and don’t talk 

on the cell phone while in School Zones.  I’m sure mothers are grateful to be back in a 

routine.  I for one enjoyed the not having to shop for shoes and pencils and back packs. 

 

July was a fast and busy month.  Our program about the homeless in Midland made us all 

stop and think and be thankful for what we have and that we live in a town with so many 

generous people. 

 

We had our first business meeting, at which time we passed the 2010-2011 budget(under 

correct parliamentary procedure, thanks to our new Parliamentarian, Mary Ann Brock.) 

 

Debbie Gann awarded our first community service project and we awarded 3 fall 

semester scholarships. 

 

We got great PR coverage at our program meeting and with the presentation of the school 

supplies to the moms at Fairhaven’s.  Thank you Martha Adams for all your hard work. 

 

Glenna Haskell is moving forward with our NBWW event.  She will be having a 

committee meeting soon and she needs lots of hands.  If you have some time to give to 

this event, please contact her.  

 

Please continue to remember Glenna, Mary Ann, Bronna, Patti, and Donette in your 

thoughts and prayers.  They are all dealing with sick family members right now.   

 

I’m sure September will zip right by us too.  There will be football games, and hopefully 

some cooler weather.  So enjoy every minute, 

 

Our program meeting will be on the 8
th

 and the business meeting on the 22
nd

.  Please 

mark your calendar and join us. 

 

Please let me know if I can be of assistance to any one. 

 

Hope to see you soon. 

 

Glenda Knox,  

President 2010-2011 

Striving for Sweet Success 

 


